
We realize that during these remaining weeks of 2018, some of our small groups will take a break until 
the new year or perhaps meet for social and service opportunities. In the place of our typical sermon-
based Small Group Questions, during this Advent season we encourage you to consider the daily Advent 
readings and questions that may be found at the top of this page: www.wcchapel.org/advent. If your 
small group meets during this season, you may want to consider leading a discussion based on the 
questions for the week prior to your group meeting. A few standby questions are: 
 
1. What spoke to you as you read the passages and related questions for this week? 
2. Was there anything in the passages this week that seemed new to you? 
3. Which character in the passages did you most identify with and why? 
 
Sermon-based Small Group Questions will be posted online again each Sunday beginning January 6, 
2019. 


